
 

28 April 2025 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
On Friday 16 May SOCS (Supporters of Carrington School) are hosting their brand-new event Whose 
Wine Is It Anyway? a fun evening of wine tasting right here at school! During the evening a panel of 
three members will be tasting the wine along with you, describing it and trying to convince you that 
they are telling the truth. Only one is truthfully describing the wine - you and your team just need to 
work out who is lying in each of the six rounds. 
 
Why not round up your friends and family to make up a team of 8, or simply buy tickets individually 
and we can allocate you to a team. 
 
Tickets are £10 (which includes wine) and this event is strictly over 18s only. You can buy tickets in 
advance on ParentPay. Buy early as numbers are limited! 
 
We are also offering cheese platters which can also be paid for on ParentPay. Each platter costs £5 
and this feeds two people. Please indicate on ParentPay how many platters you want to purchase 
and include your Team Name in the notes section. 
 
Arrive at 19:00 for a 19:30 start. 
 
Parking will be available. 

• When booking and paying, please decide on a Team Leader or Team Name and give the 
name in the Notes section so we can allocate you to a table accurately. 

• If you are only a few people booking and you would like to be joined with another few to 
make up a bigger team, please let us know in the Notes section on ParentPay, and we can 
see what is possible. 

There will be a licensed bar and we can accept cash or card. Feel free to bring your own nibbles. 
 
Don't forget to BRING CASH on the night to play our much loved 'Heads or Tails' game 
 
Best wishes 
SOCS 
 

 

https://www.parentpay.com/

